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The IMU centennial conference "Mathematics without Borders"  
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
I refer to Circular Letters 01/20, 06/20, and 17/20 regarding the conference 
  Mathematics without Borders 
  The Centennial of the International Mathematical Union  
  Strasbourg, 27–28 September 2021 
 
All speakers have confirmed in-person participation if regulations allow for that. Thus we plan 
for a regular in-person conference. 
 
Registration is now open at the conference website 
    https://imucentennial.math.unistra.fr  
Prepayment for refreshments and lunches is necessary to complete the registration. When 
you complete your registration, you will receive an email with information about 
accommodation. 
 
Please note that there is a limit to the number of participants, and registration will be 
available on a first come, first served basis. 
 
Deadline for registration is 20 August 2021. 
We also intend to stream the lectures live on YouTube.  
 
Please help distribute the information about the conference in your community. We hope to 
see many of you in Strasbourg to celebrate our centennial! 
 
Regards 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  
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